
 
Memo from Coach Bill Archer, Meet Director, WVSSAC State High School 
Wrestling Tournament  
 
RE:  Changes for the WVSSAC State Wrestling Tournament 
 
Date: April 13, 2015 
 

1. Coaches committee decided to have a weight class drawn at the coaches 
meeting before the start of the tournament as to what weight will be 
wrestled first during the finals. The weight classes will continue in order as 
it is done in dual meets. If this works out the same way would be used in 
the place matches. 

2. Coaches have decided to try and include an extra official in the finals, semi-
finals and place matches to help with the end of the periods as far as the 
time goes. The officials will meet with Mr. Welker before the tournament 
to have it worked out as to how it will happen. The coaches  (at least of the 
committee) have been  against the use of the extra official. The officials as a 
group have been for the use of the extra official. This may be a way to easy 
into returning to the use of two officials. 

 


